SUMMARY OF THE SITE AND INTERN EVALUATION PROCESS
· A project evaluation is required as a condition for receiving federal BHWET discretionary grant assistance. Therefore, NPTC will conduct an evaluation using an external contractor that involves major project stakeholders and participants.   

· The evaluation will address key questions such as: 1) Did the project meet the performance measures and metrics established in the original proposal?  2) Were the project objectives achieved to HRSA’s satisfaction? 3) To what extent to can objective fulfillment be attributed to the project?
· There are two major evaluation requirements that will impact the sites and the interns, both involve the completion of surveys collection a combination of qualitative and quantitative information.  The surveys are relatively simple, and should take no more than approximately 20-30 minutes to complete.

· The first survey will be carried out as part of the “mid-year” evaluation process, and will be sent to the site and participants in December, 2018. One survey is designed for interns, another survey will be used for the sites. The surveys will ask brief questions pertaining to customer satisfaction and project performance. 

· The second survey will be sent out in April-May, 2019, as part of the end of year evaluation process. Again, the surveys will ask brief questions pertaining to customer satisfaction and project performance, plus any additional information the site and/or intern wishes to provide that informs the evaluator about the nature of their project experience.
· In addition, there may be occasional, yet very brief, targeted information requests that may be sent to the interns and/or sites. This would occur in the event that the federal government passes along additional information collection requirements to NPTC during the course of the project year. NPTC will inform sites of the nature of these requests if and when they do occur.

· Any questions about the evaluation process should be submitted to NPTC. We will be glad to provide you with additional details in a timely manner as we get them from the evaluation contractor.  

